
Susan Gaede 
 
This is a horrendous action. Taking one of the most pristine areas in the state to pollute with noxious
chemicals is irresponsible and reprehensible. At a time when our federal government is overturning
acts to protect the population, it's wrong to take advantage and add to the problem. As a person who
has a debilitating autoimmune diseases (Myasthenia Gravis) I humbly request that this be stopped
so I, and others like me, can spend our lives without increased danger of early death due to
additional toxic waste entering our air,food and water sources. Thank you.
 


